
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 

managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 

level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  

 

 

 
 
To:  All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 
From: WFG Underwriting Department   
Date: April 16, 2020 
Bulletin No.: NY 2020-14 
Subject: Nassau County Clerk Update 

The Nassau County Clerk has issued a bulletin updating their current office procedures.  This bulletin 
includes information on document recording and a link for available online records. 
 
As always, we are here to help in any way we can.  Please call us with any questions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

https://wfgcloud.com/secureStore/index.php/s/s0zDor9iFJAqrIz/download

